Shalom,

The month of May has been a
month of “lasts.” The last time
the Sonatina Center will join us
for music for this school year.
The last trip to Grand Pals for our

time with the Wentworth Home
Tammy Roberge Senior Residents.

Director, ELC 116 |ast time we fed our
composting worms inside, as we set them free in

our garden beds.

Even though it was
the last of some of
our fun, it was also
the first of picnics in
the courtyard in the
nicer weather. The
first signs of spring
with flowers. The first
time we “camped” in

the classroom and

. pretended to toast
marshmallows over the campfire rug for Lag

Ba-omer.

It was our first
Children’s Day in
downtown
Portsmouth in two
years and even though
the wind was quite
chilly, we made many
beautiful clothespin
butterflies with
children who visited

our booth.
First or last, it is always fun to be with our friends!

Graduation is on Friday, June 3, 2022. We have six
students moving up to kindergarten and our class is
full for the 2022 — 2023 school year. We have also
started a waitlist for the 2023 -2024 school year, for
children too young to attend just yet.

Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve, and

Amy)

Email me, preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org
or call 603-436-5301 Ext. 23.

Photos, clockwise from
top right: Fun on the
playground. Families
stop by our Children’s
Day booth for arts and
crafts. “Camping” in our
classroom to celebrate
Lag Ba-omer. Releasing
worms into the garden
beds.



